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Meeting Date: July 28, 2022 

 

Subject: Election of Vice Chair 

 

Prepared by:  Jon Maginot, Assistant City Manager 

Initiated by:  Staff 

 

Attachment(s):  None 

 

Staff Recommendation 

The staff recommends the Commission nominate and elect a member to serve as Vice Chair 

 

Environmental Review: 

Not applicable 

 

Summary/Project Description: 

Last October, The Public Arts Commission elected Hilary King to serve as Vice Chair for the year. 

Vice Chair King resigned from the Commission at the end of June 2022. A new Vice Chair is 

needed for the remainder of the year. 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

None 

 

Discussion/Analysis 

The election of Chair and Vice Chair is governed by the Commission and Committee Handbook.  

Any member of the Commission may serve as either Chair or Vice Chair.  Any member may 

nominate another to serve.  Nominations do not require a second.  Once a member has been 

nominated for Vice Chair, the Commission will vote.  If a majority of members approve, that 

member will be deemed Vice Chair.   

 

 


